AMP Programme: stakeholder perspectives on improving access to mental
health services *

Have you - or someone you support - had personal experience of a mental health
problem? Have you accessed - or tried to access - any support or treatment for a
mental health problem? If so, would you be willing to tell us how easy it was to
obtain such services, and how access might be improved?

We can speak to you face-to-face or over the phone, depending on your
preference.

All contributions will be kept anonymous.

If you are interested in contributing to this work please contact Carolyn, Marija or
Pam.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Dr Carolyn Chew-Graham Dr Marija KovandZzi¢ Pam Clarke
Co-investigator Research Fellow Researcher
University of Manchester University of Liverpool University
of Liverpool

* This evaluation is not part of the work of this centre.



